Dear Morris and Homer:

I was very happy to have you two boys stop by our home so that I could have a good visit with you.

I have asked our registrar, Mr. George O. Foster, to mail you a University catalogue so that you may study it. We are also sending you some physical education pamphlets so that you will know more about what we are offering here at the University. These catalogues give you the general information, but if there are any further questions, I would be glad to have you write me.

You met a very fine gentlemen when you saw Mr. Grimes. I trust, however, that you found this out long before I mentioned the fact.

I hope that you will be able to come to Lawrence again for a visit and eventually decide on enrolling at the University of Kansas.

With all good wishes, I am

Sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education and Recreation Varsity Basketball Coach

FCA:mh